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• As far as construction updates, the contractor is working on completing the framing of the 

3rd floor and will be starting the roofing soon. 
• The CMU structure on the left side of the property is an exit stairway enclosure. It will be 

painted and integrated into the completed building. This stairway structure is required so that 
residents can exit the building safely in case of emergency. 

• For ACA or other community members that are interested in joining the interest list for this 
project, the website is: www.eahhousing.org/aiea/ or if the website does not work, people can 
call: 808-439-6286 and request to be added to the interest list. 

• Regarding the timing of construction completion, the project is scheduled for 
completion/resident move-in starting in October 2025, possibly sooner. 
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